Board of Commissioners
Medway-Grapeville Fire District
P.O. Box 61
Climax, NY 12042

NOTICE OF
MEDWAY-GRAPEVILLE FIRE DISTRICT BUDGET
PUBLIC HEARING |

“The Medway-Grapeville Fire Commissioners have
scheduled a Public Hearing for Tuesday, October 18, 2016.
The Public Hearing will be held at the Medway-Grapeville
Fire House located on RouteS 1, Hannacroix, NY and will
begin at 7:30 pm. The purpose of the Public Hearing is for
the proposal of the 2017 budget.”

Dated: October 3, 2016
By Order of the Medway-Grapeville Fire Commissioners
Suzanne Haton-Pebler, Secretary
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